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Please add this e-mail to the file in Docket No. TC-051063. Thanks.

Ann E. Rendahl

Administrative Law Judge

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Tel: (360) 664-1144

Fax: (360) 664-2654

-—-- Forwarded by Ann Rendahl/WUTC on 11/22/2005 01:19 PM -

/e, Ann Rendahl/WUTC

sz,! /Z‘:‘::E—. 11/07/2005 04:16 PM To Jport@mail.3dnorth.com, jackheckman@olypen.com

B Ay f;,""” ™ Chris Swanson/WUTC@WUTC, Bonnie

ji‘/} # cc Allen/WUTC@WUTC, David.rice@millernash.com,
reasche@aol.com

Subject Fw: Gateway Application TC-051063

Mr. Porter and Mr. Heckman - The hearing scheduled for tomorrow morning in Port Angeles on
the Gateway Application is canceled, as Mr. Porter appears to have withdrawn his application.

Mr. Porter, you must formally notify the Commission by e-mail notice by sending notice to
Records@wutc.wa.gov, or by U.S. Mail to Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary,
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA
98504-7250.

Thank you.

Ann E. Rendahl

Administrative Law Judge

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

Tel: (360) 664-1144

Fax: (360) 664-2654

- Forwarded by Ann Rendahl/WUTC on 11/07/2005 04:13 PM —--
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11/07/2005 09:29 AM To Records Center

Ann Rendahl/ WUTC@WUTC, Chris
Swanson/WUTC@WUTC
Subject Fw: Gateway Application TC-051063

| just got this e-mail from Mr. Porter, the owner of Gateway Shuttle, LLC. He sent a copy to Jack
Heckman, Heckman Motors, the only remaining protestant in the case but | don't know if he sent
a copy directly to the Commission.



A hearing on Docket TC-051063 is scheduled for 11/8/05 in Port Angeles, so | am forwarding
this e-mail to Records Center, the ALJ, and the AG assigned in this case.

Bonnie L. Allen, Regulatory Analyst
PHONE 360-664-1226 FAX 360-586-1130
ballen@wutc.wa.gov

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

- Forwarded by Bonnie Allen/WUTC on 11/07/2005 08:56 AM --—--
lljportll
<jport@mail.3dnorth.com>
11/07/2005 07:56 AM

Please respond to o
<jport@mail.3dnorth.com> Subject Gateway Application

To <ballen@wutc.wa.gov>

cc <jackheckman@olypen.com>

As of this time I have been unable to set up financing for Gateway Shuttle, so
at this time I have no choice but to pull my application for authority to
operate. Should I be able to set this up in the future I will reapply.

Thank you for your time and effort,

Sincerly,

Jeffrey L Porter



